
I-10/Koli Road Traffic Interchange Study

• Solicit input on potential study area improvement alternatives

The Arizona Department of Transportation (ADOT), as the lead 
agency and project sponsor, in collaboration with the Gila River 
Indian (Community), the Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA), and the 
Maricopa Association of Governments (MAG), has initiated a Design 
Concept Report (DCR) and an environmental study (Environmental 
Assessment or EA) for the proposed Interstate 10 (I-10)/Koli Road 
Traffic Interchange. The proposed I-10/Koli Road Traffic Interchange 
would be located on I-10 between the existing Wild Horse Pass 
Boulevard/Sundust Road and State Route 347/Queen Creek Road 
traffic interchanges.

Public scoping is the first step of the National Environmental Policy 
Act (NEPA) environmental study process. The public scoping and 
alternatives process provides the opportunity for the Community to 
educate the study team about the I-10/Koli Road Traffic Interchange 
study area, as well as share concerns about modifying I-10 to 
incorporate a traffic interchange at approximately Koli Road. The 
public scoping and alternatives will:

This input will help ADOT, the Community, and MAG select a 
Preferred Alternative for this section of I-10 and Koli Road.

• Provide an overview of the I-10/Koli Road Traffic Interchange 
   study area, the study’s objectives, and the study’s schedule 

• Obtain feedback on opportunities, issues, and concerns related 
   to the study area

Share Your Comments
Comments provided by November, 8, 2024 will be included 
in the study record.

 Visit the website and leave a comment: azdot.gov/koliroad

 Call the toll-free bilingual project information line:  855-712-8530

 Email: koliroad@azdot.gov

 USPS Mail: I-10/Koli Road Traffic Interchange Study Office
                                6515 South Rural Road, Suite 107 Tempe, AZ 85283

For more information: 855-712-8530 | koliroad@azdot.gov | azdot.gov/koliroad

The environmental review, consultation and other 
actions required by applicable Federal environmental 
laws for this project are being or have been 
carried out by ADOT pursuant to 23 USC 327 and a 
Memorandum of Understanding dated June 25, 2024 
and executed by FHWA and ADOT. 

Las consultas, la revisión ambiental y otras acciones 
requeridas según las leyes ambientales federales 
correspondientes para este proyecto se están 
llevando a cabo o se han llevado a cabo por ADOT 
de acuerdo con 23 U.S.C 327 y un Memorándum de 
Acuerdo con fecha del 25 de junio de 2024 y se han 
realizado por FHWA y ADOT.
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